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Do you know students interested in
studying abroad in Fall 2022 or Spring 2023? 

 

Has a student asked you to complete a
recommendation for them to study abroad? 
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Global Opportunities

Applications are due January 30, 2022.  
Students should meet with a member of the
International Center & their academic
advisor
Learn more about available programs in

Pre-Acceptance Process
       CU Global

#CUeverywhe
re#CUeverywhe
re

You’ll receive an email with a link to complete
the recommendation form. If you wish, you can
add a formal letter, but it is not necessary. You
will evaluate key components of the applicant
and then write a brief paragraph about why they
will be a good candidate for study abroad.
Thanks for helping students with their journey
abroad!

https://clarkson-horizons.symplicity.com/outgoing/_dlcache_92f42b8f8a3d2972f3346953bd7da5c7_StudyAbroadProcessforOutgoingStudentsPreAcceptance.pdf?i=1d112f4b73c0fb6687a647e6ad3843a6
https://clarkson-horizons.symplicity.com/index.php?au=&ck=
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The International Center’s communication with faculty and staff is key for the
success of our programming. In an effort to better communicate with all of our
internal audiences, the International Center is in the process of restructuring our
intranet site. We would love your input on how best to reach you with our
communications and any specific information you typically have trouble locating
or would like access to. Email us with your suggestions at
internationalcenter@clarkson.edu!

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

Visa Update / Challenges / Arrival 
Visa update - while the student visa application process has improved from the past couple of
months, it remains a challenge in some countries to be able to secure a student visa appointment.
In addition, some US Consulates are not offering expedited/emergency appointments to students
due to the current backlogs.  

Our office has stopped processing I-20 documents for the Spring 2022 semester. We will continue
to be available on a case by case basis. Please note that if you choose to request documents for
a student, we cannot guarantee that the student will be able to complete all the visa application
formalities and arrive on time for the start of the Spring 2022 semester. 

The International Center will be monitoring the IC email account for arrival / visa challenges
during the Winter break and we will respond at the earliest convenience.
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